Princeton was the winner of our October/November drawing! He was surprised and excited to receive his South Coast Winery Gift card! Thank you, Princeton for being an excellent patient and for referring your friends and family!



### Patient of the Month Club

Thank You Jason! You are such a great and happy patient.



### New Year, New Smile, New You

The start of a New Year brings opportunities for goals and selfimprovement. It is the perfect time to start working towards that smile you've always wanted.

If you want to improve the shape of your teeth, have you considered veneers?

Want a straighter smile? We offer Invisalign, which are clear aligners and an alternative to traditional braces.

Are you looking to overhaul your smile in a short period of time? We offer All-On-4 implants!

Call our office to schedule your complimentary consultation and to get started on your new smile.



Complimentary Consultations and Second Opinions! Don't forget we offer

# www.ranchodental.net











Rancho Dental Newsletter



Note From Dr. Perry, Dr. Dan, & Team... 1 Celebrating Our Patients!... 3 New Year, New Smile, New You... 3 Community Involvement... 4

### Note From Dr. Perry, Dr. Dan, & Team....

It is truly a blessing to have served the Temecula Valley since 1989. In appreciation and celebration of the past 30 years we have had many heartwarming opportunities to give back to our community through team events, donations and sponsorships. We will continue to support charity organizations and to give back to our friends, neighbors and patients. As we wrap up our (30th year) 30-year anniversary and as 2019 comes to an end, we hope the year has been a great year for each and every one of you. May your holidays be wonderful and bright spending time with family, friends and those you love. We look forward to a healthy and happy 2020 with hopes of a memorable and even better year! All of us at Rancho Dental thank you for allowing us the opportunity to serve you!!

> Cheers, Dr. Perry, Dr. Dan, & Team





Winter Rancho Dental Newsletter 2019



## Community Involvement

### Annual Habitat for Humanity Christmas Tree Lane

All of us at Rancho Dental were excited to support our local Habitat for Humanity this Holiday Season. Christmas Tree Lane was located on the bottom floor by Macy's at the Promenade Mall. This annual event brings local businesses and the community together by raffling off specialty Christmas trees. All proceeds go to support Habitat for Humanity.

### Community Outreach

At the end of October Rancho Dental held a Wild West Day at the office. It was such a fun day! Even Ginnie and Johnnie from Mini Hooves with Big Hearts visited the office and helped spread smiles to our staff and patients.

✓ In November the Rancho Dental Team had the opportunity to go into the community, share smiles and give back. Some of the day's activities included handing out gift cards for gas, purchasing groceries, and visiting the Temecula Valley Hospital Emergency Room with treats for staff and flowers for patients. We were also fortunate enough to attend and contribute to a fundraiser for a local family that had tragically lost their home.

Rancho Dental was happy to serve as a drop off point for Toys for Tots again this December.

Did you know Temecula now has a Michelle's Place Resource Center? This facility is located on Winchester and they are providing education and services to individuals and families battling cancer. If you are interested in helping out we were accepting donations and will continue to support and collect donations throughout 2020.

# Purchase the Gift of a Whiter Smile for your Loved One!

Gift Certificates are available in the office.

Valid until 6/1/2020

In-Office Teeth Whitening Experience (\$399 Value)

Take Home Teeth Whitening Kit (\$299 Value)

Perfect gift for valentine's day, bride to be, graduation, and any special occasion.





